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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Appledore Book Festival and Anglo Saxon Workshop 

This week school has been busy with visiting authors and the children in KS2 have taken part in Anglo Saxon 

workshops.  To follow up the Author visits we are holding a sponsored read across Key Stage 1 and 2 over the 

next two weeks.  There is more information on your child’s home learning this week. 

 

Access to your child’s home-learning is via the school website. Home-learning 

Class Blogs  

Classes are beginning to add to their Blogs so check in regularly for updates of what has been going on in the 

classrooms. 

 

PTFA Reminder: Come and join the tidy up team on Saturday 30th September from 10am at Bishops Tawton 

School.   
 

Snacks 

Please remember if you send a snack in for your child it must be a healthy, fruit or vegetable snack. Fruit and 

vegetables are provided for Children in Codden, Tarka and Barum classes.   

 

Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest Festival is taking place on Thursday 12th October 

9.15am Codden, Year 1 and Y1  

10am Year 3,4,5 and 6 

Children are invited to bring a donation of any non-perishable item for the community food larder. 

 

Dates: 

2nd October – Y3/4 Cross country at Pilton school 

5th October - Y5/6 Cross country at Park school 

12th October – Harvest Festival (9.15am Codden, Year 1 and Y1 10am Year 3,4,5 and 6) 

17th October - Y3 Multi skills 

30th October – Y3/4/5 Swimming lesson (More information to follow) 

6th November - Sports for school’s athlete visit 

16th November – School photographs 

14th December 2pm - KS1 Nativity 

14th December 6pm - Christingle 

15th December – Last day of term 

2nd January – First day of school 

March KS2 – Bikability (More information to follow) 

18th April – Y4 Rock and Rapid residential 

22nd April – Y6 St Georges House residential 

23rd / 24th May – Y5 London Residential (TBC) 

11th & 12th July – Y6 Park transition 

 

 
Executive Head Teacher: Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School: Karen Lintin  
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